
Minutes of site meeting of Templeton Community Council Monday 26
th

 August 2019 

Held at Templeton Hall. 

 

Present: Cllrs Peter Morgan, Liz Burns, Barbara Priest, Mark Simpkins, Jason Jennings, Kathrin 

Williams 

 

Apologies: Cllr Elwyn Morse.  

 

Liz Burns declared an interest and did not take part in the meeting. 

 

The meeting stemmed from a request for clarification by the contractor on what render and colour 

was required for the Hall. 

 

A discussion took place with regards to comments received regarding the rendering placed on the 

front and northern elevations of the hall extension.   

 

Cllr Morgan explained that during the cost cutting exercise, the stone facing item in the bill of 

quantities was replaced with a 'Pembrokeshire render'.  As the majority of Cllrs had now stated 

that they did not want this render, Cllr Morgan stated that we would need to look at reimbursing 

the Contractor for the additional works.  

 

Following a discussion, the Cllrs present decided that the existing rendering should remain. 

 

 

 


